
Dear Valued Customer, 

We are excited to announce our new Sustainability Recycling Program aimed at reducing waste 

and promoting environmentally friendly practices within our community. 

As part of this initiative, we encourage our customers to participate in recycling efforts by 

properly sorting their waste and utilizing the recycling bins provided throughout the area. 

Benefits of Our Recycling Program: 

• Reduce landfill waste 

• Conserve natural resources 

• Lower overall energy consumption 

• Enhance community awareness about sustainability 

We invite you to join us in making a positive impact on the environment. For more information, 

please visit our website or contact our customer service team. 

Thank you for being a part of our commitment to sustainability! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Utility Company Name] 


